
FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION - DISTRICT FOUR 

I-95 Bridge Deck Replacement Project 
Over Glades Cut Off Road/County Road 709 & FEC Railroad and over 
Ten Mile Creek (just south of Okeechobee Road/State Road (SR) 70) 
Financial Project ID Numbers: 436617-1-52-01  

SCHEDULE UPDATE: Nighttime Ramp Closures at Okeechobee Rd./SR 70 (Exit 129) through May 29 

Nightly full closures continue at the entrance and exit ramps at 

Okeechobee Road/SR 70 (Exit 129) for paving. These ramp closures 

will occur from 9 p.m. to 4 a.m. and are anticipated to be completed 

by May 29. The schedule for these ramp closures is as follows, 

weather & production permitting:  

COMPLETED: SB I-95 Exit Ramp at SR 70 (Exit 129) -  Motorists 

should detour south on I-95 to Midway Rd./Exit 126, go eastbound 

on Midway Rd. and re-enter I-95, heading northbound to SR 70 

(purple route). 

COMPLETED: EB SR 70 to SB I-95 Entrance Ramp -  Motorists should 

detour north on I-95 to Orange Ave./Exit 131, go westbound on 

Orange Ave. and re-enter I-95, heading southbound (green route). 

COMPLETED: NB I-95 Exit Ramp at SR 70 (Exit 129) - Motorists 

should detour north on I-95 to Orange Ave./Exit 131, go westbound 

on Orange Ave. and re-enter I-95, heading southbound to SR 70 (dark 

blue route). 

May 28: WB SR 70 to SB I-95 Entrance Ramp -  Motorists should 

detour north on I-95 to Orange Ave./Exit 131, go westbound on 

Orange Ave. and re-enter I-95, heading southbound (light blue 

route). 

In the event of rain, the ramp closure will occur the following 

evening. No more than one ramp will be closed at a time. 

This work is part of the I-95 bridge deck replacement project over 

Glades Cut Off Road & FEC Railroad and over Ten Mile Creek (just 

south of Okeechobee Rd./Exit 129). Work on this project includes: 

replacing the bridge decks on I-95 over Glades Cut Off Road & the 

FEC Railroad and over Ten Mile Creek; milling and resurfacing 

approaches to bridge decks; re-striping approaches to bridge decks.  

CONTACT INFORMATION 
Kathleen Dempsey, Community Outreach Specialist 
kdempsey@corradino.com or 772-359-5118 
 

Hans Brain, Project Administrator 
Hans.Brain@cardno.com or 561-248-2706   
 

Josh Baker, FDOT Project Manager  
Joshua.Baker@dot.state.fl.us or 772-519-8517  

Construction Cost: $13.46 million                     Construction Began: July 10, 2017   Anticipated Completion: Summer 2019 
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